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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:08 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 12:15 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Subject: Opposition to Enbridge Gas Inc.'s Proposed Rate Increase Dear Ontario Energy Board, I am 
writing to formally express my opposition to the proposed residential rate increase by Enbridge Gas Inc. 
This increase would place an undue financial burden on customers like myself, particularly during a time 
when many households are already facing economic challenges. The rising cost of living, coupled with 
this potential rate hike, will strain the budgets of many families in our area. It is essential to consider the 
impact on residents, especially those with fixed or limited incomes. I urge the Ontario Energy Board to 
thoroughly review Enbridge Gas Inc.'s application and consider the negative effects this increase would 
have on residential customers. Please prioritize the well-being of the community and reject this 
proposed rate hike. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Sincerely, Peter K 

Name: Peter K 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


